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October 8, 2013 
 
Ms. Christine Willett 
Vice President, gTLD Operations 
ICANN 
12025 Waterfront Drive, Suite 300 
Los Angeles, CA 90094 
 
Re: Additional Letters of Endorsement, Application ID# 1-1000-62742 
 
 
Dear Ms. Willett, 
 
Starting Dot is pleased to provide ICANN with the attached additional letters of endorsement 
of its community-based application for the .IMMO generic Top-Level Domain (gTLD).  
 
Would you please add these letters to Starting Dot's application so they are available for 
review in connection with the ongoing evaluation and consideration of the application.  
 
These letters, as well as those submitted with the application in May 2012, are also available 
at www.immo.com/community/endorsements/. 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Godefroy Jordan 
Executive Chairman 
 
 
cc: New gTLD Operations (newgtld@icann.org) 
 
Attachments: Letters from CEPI, ANACI, AEGI, Nexity, IMMOFinanz, FH Wien, TU Wien and 
BTV 



 

 

Conseil européen 
des Professions 
immobilières aisbl 

European Council 
of Real Estate 
Professions 

[ avenue de Tervueren 36 bte 2 • B - 1040 Bruxelles • t. +32 (0)2 735 49 90 • f. +32 (0)2 735 99 88 • cepi@cepi.be • http://www.cepi.eu ] 

To Mr Godefroy Jordan,  
President 
Starting Dot s.a.s. 
3 bis bd de la Saussaye 
F-92200 Neuilly-sur-Seine 
France 
 
Ref : L370113/ClS 
 
          20 September 2013 
 
Dear Mr. Jordan, 
 
 
Subject: Support to STARTING DOT application to ICANN 
 
 
Created in 1990, the Conseil Européen des Professions Immobilières (CEPI - European Council of 
Real Estate Professions) is an international non-profit association with headquarters in Brussels, 
Belgium. CEPI is the main association of real estate (RE) professionals including property agents and 
property managers in the European Union. It comprises the European Property Agents Group (EPAG) 
and the Confédération Européenne des Administrateurs de Biens (CEAB). 
 
25 national associations in 17 EU and EFTA countries bring together more than 200,000 real estate 
professionals. As a unifying body and a European network, CEPI mission is to support European and 
cross-border property transactions and management at the European and cross-border level, by 
developing the work and activities of RE professionals with the interests of the consumer in mind. 
 
CEPI officially supports Starting Dot's community application for the .IMMO gTLD and signed an 
agreement with Starting Dot to collaborate to the development of the .IMMO new top-level domain 
and participate to the Immo Advisory Policy Committee.  
 
The .IMMO new gTLD will heavily contribute to CEPI and the European Commission's common 
objective to develop a single real estate market, which requires a uniform label of recognition for both 
property buyers and professionals, such as the .IMMO gTLD 
 
The .IMMO application by Starting Dot is the only one complying with the rules regulating our 
professional community. We believe that Starting Dot has thoughtfully considered the various matters 
related to running the .IMMO domain and that Starting Dot will represent the interests of the 
community that will use and benefit from this space. 
 
Thanks to the focus and commitment of Starting Dot to limit .IMMO to verifiable and legitimate 
companies, groups and organizations within the real estate community, consumers and trade 
participants will know that they are dealing with regulated and professional entities who have earned a 
place in the .IMMO community. 
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Our associations and its member national real estate association, believe that the community-based and 
multi-stakeholder approach promoted by Starting Dot is the most efficient way to manage the .IMMO 
top-level domain for the benefits of the real-estate community.  
 
Starting Dot is clearly the preferred, and the only acceptable, applicant by the real estate professional 
community for the .IMMO new TLD. 
 
I want to personally wish you the best of luck in the current process of application 

Best regards, 

 

Claudine Speltz 
President 
 
















